
KDS 5th Graders Visit Constitution Village and Early Works Museum 

One hundred five KDS fifth graders, along with their teachers, visited Constitution 

Village and Early Works Museum in Huntsville, Alabama, in April.  This trip was a 

culmination of a year’s study which included Native Americans, transportation 

throughout the Continental United States, and the Alabama Constitution.  

 

 

 

 

Students toured the Early Works Museum, 

exploring exhibits about U.S. presidents, 

Native Americans, keel boats, and African 

American history. 

At Constitution Village, the students walked 

into an atmosphere that was set in the year 

1819. The students created cornhusk dolls, 

watched a blacksmith create metal goods, 

participated in a group discussion about 

medicinal plants, learned about the history of 

surveying land in Alabama, and created a 

newsletter from the print shop.  

 

This field trip enabled these students to “walk through history,” connecting 

classroom learning to actual historical sites. This experience was made possible 

by funds from Connie Grund’s Alabama State Regent’s Project. Such generosity 

provided these students with a once in a lifetime field trip experience! 

 

 


